
ARUNDEL VINTAGE FAYRE 

SUNDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

 

Dear Resident/Business, 

We’re pleased to announce that Arundel Events is holding an antiques market and fair in 
the town centre on the above date.  Stalls selling antiques and collectibles will be there, 
along with live music, alfresco eating, classic car, scooter clubs, children’s 
entertainment, etc. 

Unfortunately, it does mean road restrictions will be in place with the following 
closures:- 

 High Street (south from Maltravers Street to junctions with Mill Road and River 
Road) 

 Tarrant Street (from junction with High Street to Bakers Arms Hill) 

A contra-flow system will operate on River Road by Morrisons, allowing access to and 
from River Road and Crown Yard car park. 

Road closures will last from 7am to 7pm, although we will do our best to re-open the 
roads as soon as is safely possible. 

Parking restrictions will apply in these areas and we ask that you assist us by ensuring 
any vehicles you and/or your visitors have parked there are removed by 7am. 

Thank you for your support and we hope this doesn’t cause too much inconvenience.   

For further information, please contact us at info@arundelevents.co.uk or go to our 
Facebook page Arundel Events Ltd. 

 

Kind regards, 

Arundel Events  

 

 


